10/0009/LRB - Response To Proposed Planning Conditions

Please accept this further submission to the Local Review Board in response to Mr Campbell's
attempt to undermine our previous comments on Plannings proposed attached conditions.

We are sure that Mr Campbell is very aware of the hypocrisy contained within his accusations and it
would seem that he is the party trying to disrupt the democratic process and LRB procedures.

He is evidently attempting to deny us our democratic right, under the LRB procedures, to lodge a
response to the submission made by the Planning Department as regards their recommendations for
attaching planning conditions. It is obvious that he is intent on attempting to undermine our
submissions by having them dismissed as uninformed and based on self interest. He of course is
aware that he is acting on the self interest of his clients and that it is his party that presumes to know
better than the Argyll and Bute Planners and the Argyll and Bute Landscape Consultants. That is his,
as it is our, prerogative and this presumption underpins any debate or disagreement. Far from trying
to have Mr and Mrs Blairs submissions to the Board dismissed, we would hope that the members of
the Board will give their full consideration to all of the submissions lodged by all parties.

We trust that the Board will recognise Mr Campbell's rant as nothing more than the tactic that it is and
that they will give our submission the full consideration that it is due.
Sincerely

lain and Kathryn Logan



